
Dear STEAM Academy Families,

I hope this letter finds you and your family well. As we enter the second week of Quarter 2, I
would like to inform you that this week, Quarter 1 report cards and Academic Progress
Reports are being distributed to scholars who were not represented during our November
14th Parent-Teacher Conferences. These documents provide detailed insights into your
scholar's achievements and areas for growth.

For some families, teachers may have retained these documents, as they believe a
one-on-one conversation is essential to address specific concerns or celebrate successes.
If this applies to you, we encourage you to contact your scholar's teachers at your earliest
convenience to schedule a meeting. This connection is crucial to supporting your scholar’s
learning journey.

At STEAM Academy, we are committed to fostering a strong partnership between home
and school. Your involvement and support are vital to ensuring your scholar’s success. If
you have any questions about the report card or progress report, please do not hesitate to
contact the school office or the teacher directly.

Thank you for your continued dedication to your scholar’s education. Together, we can
make this a successful year of growth and achievement!

Warm regards,

Principal Silvestre


